
January	18,	2018	
	
	
Councilman:		
Back	from	Austin	meeting	about	LP&L	monopoly		
Budget	concerns	need	to	be	submitted	in	the	summer	
	
Police	chief	Stevens/Baron:		
Problems	in	the	neighborhood	with	parking,	too	many	cars	per	family.	
Leaving	people	to	park	in	the	street.		
	
Community	oriented	policing	to	represent	the	chief	in	a	portion	of	the	
city/community.	
LPD	new	hires	about	to	start	hitting	the	streets.	More	officers	on	the	
streets.		
	
Scott	Snyder	city	manager:	
	
Stewart	Walker	code	enforcer:	
	
Minutes	approved	and	second	
	
Home	tour	for	next	year,	4	houses	possibly	committed		
	
Coup	tour:	
Need	about	6-7	homes	to	commit		
Tractor	supply	willing	to	provide	education	for	event	
		
Garden	in	park:	
Cleared	out	and	left	crape	myrtle,	Hollee	will	put	weed	webbing	down	
Ryan	approved	Anne	seconds	
	
29th	and	Geneva	lot	for	community	garden	



	
April	is	election	for	new	board	members,	treasurer	needed	
	
Texas	Tech	flags	with	poles	available	
	
Next	meeting	April	19th	at	the	church	
	
	
	
	


